
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 12th June, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Bowling 

Year 6 have worked extremely hard over the past months preparing for SATS. Now that SATS 

is all over and as an incentive, Year 6 will like to go bowling at Tenpin, Sixfields. 

This will be on Monday 17th   July 2023. The children will depart by mini bus at 9:00am and 

return to school by 2:00 pm. Year 6 have done extremely well with their fundraising from their 

Walkathon which will cover the cost of 2 bowling games and food for each child. 

Please could you fill out the form below to give permission for your child to take part in 

bowling. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Jones 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child (Name) ___________________________________ to take  

part in bowling on Monday July 17th  July 2023. 

 

Signed _______________________ Date_________________________ 

 

Any medical issues we should know. _____________________________________________ 
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